St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”
%

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

December 16, 2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Leave it to Mother Nature to finish off 2020 with a snowstorm! A Honeywell has gone out closing the building
for tomorrow. We will do virtual learning following a half-day schedule. An additional Honeywell will be sent
should there be a delayed opening or closure for Friday.

The Bishop has granted us another holiday which we will be taking on January 4. Father Ken has approved
virtual instruction for January 5-8, to try and combat the possible transmission of COVID after Christmas and
New Year’s. The virtual week after Thanksgiving helped us prevent transmission in our building. If you have any
questions or concerns please contact me directly.

Important dates up to Christmas break and beyond:
e Christmas themed dress down day/$3.00 — moved to December 21
e MCA Christmas boxes due — December 21
e Room Decorating Contest judging — December 21
e 11:50 Dismissal/NO AFTERCARE — December 23
e Bishop's Holiday/NO SCHOOL — January 4
e Virtual Learning - January 5-8 (follow the half-day schedule)
e Returntoin-person instruction — January 11

Thank you for your contributions towards a Christmas gift for Father Ken. If you would still like to contribute,
any amount would be greatly appreciated.

I would also like to send a special thank you to everyone who contributed to the Helping Hands Ministry gift card
fundraiser. You raised a total of $375.00 for that Mrs. Grover used to purchase gift cards to help spread

Christmas joy to those in need. Your ongoing generosity is greatly appreciated!

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers!

Regar \s AA'R )
Lori Hodder, Principal
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